
Message from the CEO
Finally, spring is here, and the sun is shining.  I am hopeful we will move out of our monsoon
season soon!  I would like to take a moment to thank everyone I have encountered in the Fairfield
County community.  You all have been so welcoming and willing to help me as I have stepped into
the role of CEO.  I am truly humbled by how many of you care about the community and those that
need our help/support.  

I have tried to meet as many individuals as I can these first few months but realize I haven't met
everyone.  So, with that, I would like to introduce myself for those I haven't met in person as of yet.
 I have been a social worker 20 plus years, leading several nonprofit agencies ensuring impact and
reach.  I am a passionate advocate for those who are struggling and promise to do all I can to
ensure continued funding of the wonderful partner agencies in our community in their quest to
alleviate these struggles.

Not only do we fund partner agencies, but we also operate two of our own programs; Dolly Parton's
Imagination Library (DPIL) and our VITA/TCE Free Tax Program.  Our amazing part-time tax
program staff and volunteers completed approximately 1300 tax returns for the 2025 season!
Currently, we are providing approximately 5600 children in Fairfield County with monthly book
deliveries through the DPIL Program in an attempt to improve early childhood reading literacy. I
would like to encourage you to consider a donation to DPIL if your child or grandchild has
benefitted from the program.  This will allow us to continue serving the children of Fairfield
County in the future.

​I am excited to announce we have a new website design and would love for you to check it out.
We've tried to make it easier for individuals to donate, find information about our programs and
programs operated by our funded/partner agencies.

I look forward to working with all of you in the upcoming months and invite you to reach out to me
at any time with questions or ideas.

-Melissa Dever, CEO 



​Did You Know?
The United Way of Fairfield County partly funds and operates
the Dolly Parton's Imagination Library Program in Fairfield
County. 

Half of the funding for this program is provided by the United
Way of Fairfield County, and the other half is provided by the
Governor's Office! If your business or organization is interested
in sponsoring Dolly Parton's Imagination Library, please reach
out to Deb Allen at dallen@uwayfairfieldco.org. 

The total cost to provide 1 book each month to a child is about
$31, which means that with the Governor's donation match, a
$31 donation today can provide books to TWO children for an
entire year!

Check Out Our New Website!

Donate to Dolly Parton's Imagination Library

https://www.uwayfairfieldco.org/
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/5ZwcLA




Day of Action
​The United Way Day of

More Information About Dolly Parton's Imagination Library

Upcoming Events

https://www.uwayfairfieldco.org/Dolly-Partons-Imagination-Library/


Action is coming up soon on
Friday, June 20th! This event
will be a great opportunity to
bring your young ones
downtown and enjoy some
games, activities, and more! 

If your organization would like
to participate by bringing a
game or activity, please
contact Garrett Davis at
gdavis@uwayfairfieldco.org
by Friday, June 13th!



Website Facebook Youtube Donate

https://www.uwayfairfieldco.org/
https://www.facebook.com/uwayfairfieldco
https://www.youtube.com/@UnitedWayofFairfieldCountyOH
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/JVIwoA?vid=1ju3h2
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